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I am writing to ask you to find an alternative to the awful plan to widen the A303 past
Stonehenge. To my mind there should never have been a road that close to the henge in the
first place! When I first saw how close it is I was truly shocked.
It is shameful that a unique, world famous, ancient site should be treated in such a fashion.
I know if is a huge attraction, and rightly so, but it should not be endangered any further
than it already is!
Please consider a less damaging alternative to the proposed butchery of such a wonderful
site, or, better still, LEAVE IT ALONE!
Thank you.  P. Thornton.




